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Aleza Lake Research Forest




3333 University Way, Prince George, BC  V2N 4Z9

Tel: (250) 960-6339  Fax:  (250) 960-5851

November 4, 2009
Attention:  Research & Education Community.
Re:
Aleza Lake Research Forest Notification of Harvesting Operations – Winter 2009-2010.
The intent of this letter is to share information with respect to Research- & Education-related interest groups (including, but not limited to:  UNBC, UBC, CNC, NRES, ESM, COFI, etc.) regarding proposed timber harvesting & hauling operations planned to take place within the Aleza Lake Research Forest between approximately December 1, 2009 and March 15, 2010.
Our objective is to communicate information on the general location of proposed operations.  Specific details of road access and timber harvesting may be changed or modified prior to commencement of operations, and reflected in block-specific Site Plans prepared by a professional forester.  The plans for this winter are to develop temporary winter access roads into, and harvest timber from, proposed Block 22 (see attached map).  Road deactivation requirements of block roads will be assessed following harvesting, and will be determined at that time.  This winter’s program will be accessed and hauled via:  Beaver-Bear FSR (km 56 – 69); Bowron FSR (approx. 11 – 7 km); and the Upper Fraser Road to Hwy 16 East.  
Please note that block access may be restricted during industrial operations, for both public and worker safety and security, as this is an industrial work-site where all WorkSafe BC and contractor obligations apply.  Standard road use channel for two-way radios on the ALRF is Giscome 159.750.  For your reference, I have included copies of “Driving Forest Roads – Forest Road Procedure #1”, and; “Radio Calling – Forest Road Procedure #2”, which are standards developed and by the Prince George Forest Road Safety Committee, and endorsed by forest licensees and contractors within the area.
Please contact:  our office at 960-6339 if you have any general questions or comments; Melanie Karjala at 960-6338 for Research & Education-specific inquiries; or, Ralph Hausot at 960-5322 for Forest Operations-specific inquiries.  
Sincerely,

Ralph Hausot, RPF

Operations Forester

Aleza Lake Research Forest

Enc.

ALRF Proposed Harvesting Operations Winter 2009/10 Map

Driving forest Roads – Forest Road Procedure #1, and; 

Radio Calling – Forest Road Procedure #2.

The Aleza Lake Research Forest (est. 1924) is a non-profit research forest managed co-operatively by the University of Northern British Columbia and the University of British Columbia, as the Aleza Lake Research Forest Society (est. 2001).
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